
DISH Statement on Upcoming FCC Forum on 5G
Open Radio Access Networks

Today, the FCC announced the Forum on 5G Open Radio Access Networks will take place virtually on
September 14. Stephen Bye, DISH executive vice president and chief commercial officer, issued the following
statement on the forum:

"Open RAN networks enable providers to bring together best-in-class vendors, including many based in the
U.S., unleashing innovation and unlocking the economic potential enabled by 5G. We are proud to be
building the nation's first cloud native, Open RAN-based 5G network, and want to thank Chairman Pai for
organizing this forum to discuss a key component in the future of American connectivity."   
 
Bye will participate in the panel titled "Lessons from the Field: Where Do We Go from Here?" For more
information, visit https://www.fcc.gov/news-events/events/forum-5g-virtual-radio-access-networks .

For further information: Karen Modlin: Karen.Modlin@dish.com
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